
MONDAY MORNING MEETING MINUTES 

August 15, 2022 

 

We opened our get together this morning with the pledge of allegiance. 
 
Prayers were offered for our close friends in Tip struggling with health issues. Vera Janis a longtime 
resident is struggling with her help, needs our prayers, Carol Frederick is at Colonial Manner working hard 
to be able to come home to Tip. Nancy Richert  is in hospital being released to go to rehab to be able to 
join us again. Her daughter has arrived to help with this process and wants to thank Cleta and Margie for 
their help and visits. Peggy Skinner was in Seattle hospital with several severe health issues. She is out 
of hospital but not out of the woods. Asks the tip for prayers. We sadly but fondly remember Doris Fox a 
long time resident as she was put to rest in Kansas City last week. Doris’s smile will always be in our 
hearts. 
 
The first annual Aerobics Rocking Horse Derby, Run for the Yellow Rose  will be held Sept 5, 2022. The 
parade of horses will be in front of main hall at 10:30 bring your lawn chairs and get our voting program 
with the handicaps so you can go to race at outside pool at 11:00. If you pick the trifecta you will win a 
fabulous prize. We searched all over for these talented horses.Trophy presentation to horse will be 
immediately following race. At 12:15 we will all meet in main hall for potluck grilled hamburgers will be 
sold for $1.25 . Bring a dish, tableware, and drinks. Come enjoy our Labor Day party. All horses will be 
available at potluck to talk to. Sign up in main hall for party 
 
Congratulations to Dave and joy Ochs who celebrated their 70th anniversary last Tues with a fabulous 
party and their two daughters. Thanks Dave and Joy great time. 
 
Monday night  bingo cards sold at 6:30 start 7 
Tues mahjong 1:00 Al Barnes 
 Tues night and Thurs night 6:00 contract rummy in Al Barnes 
Wednesday hot dogs 5:30-7:30, Dance 7-10 
Thirsty Thursday 3:30. Chilis on Nolana 
Friday.   Horsecollar shuffleboard at 6:45 
 
Please everyone be safe and have a great week 
 
Marilyn 
 
 I want to thank all the people that attended our anniversary party. It was a great honor for us to celebrate 
our anniversary with so many friends. I also want to thank everybody that sent so many beautiful cards. 
We were overwhelmed and we are looking forward to our 75th, so we can do it again.  Dave and Joy 
 
From The Tip Manager 
 
Good morning everyone, 
 
We have 262 Guests on 173 Sites 
 
A couple comments, to remember we are still in Hurricane season, and yes we finally have some rain, 
and more possible to come today so be careful, when you are out and driving.  There are some flash 
flood areas around south Texas so be safe. 
 
Indoor pool is up and ready for use, however we will have to paint the immediate strip around the pool but 
We will forewarn before we do, and it won’t take that long to do. 
 
Tennis and pickleball court is ready for use. Some have already ventured out to try it out. Al Barnes is 
back open after cleaning and floor finish, however the Air Conditioner is down, as someone keeps 



adjusting the temperature down to 65 which with the condensation created back up of the AC leaking into 
the light fixtures and of course to the floor. so please leave  them alone to the setting they are preset at. 
 
Palm trees are finished through out the resort, however we may have them come and get rid of the seeds 
on the trees around the pool. If time permits for them. 
 
Out door spa still has leak issues so is still down, hopefully this week get it back up on line for usage. 
 
Hobby shop will be closed this week for cleaning and floor finishing  
 
Main hall will be shut down next week after the dance Thursday thru Wednesday for cleaning and waxing. 
8/25 thru, 8/30 opening for the dance on the 31st. 
 
All I have. Have a great week and be safe in what ever you do. 
Al  
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Pam’s Notes 

 

Good Tuesday Morning: 
 
      Nothing new to report except Central IL weather has been unseasonably cooler these last 
several days.  It is usually very hot when school begins.  I haven't heard any news to pass on, so 
will add the minutes and wish you a good week.  Pam 
 


